

COFFS
HARBOUR
CHRISTIAN
COMMUNITY
SCHOOL
Junior Campus
27 Curacoa Street
Coffs Harbour
A.C.N.
002 510 456
Phone: 66526433
Fax: 6652 7406
Head of Junior
School:
Daryl Davey

PLEASE PRAY

- Pray that the true meaning of Easter will reach many unchurched people
- Pray for safety over the Easter break for all our families

Coffs Harbour Christian Community School

Junior School Newsletter

Email: jsadmin@coffsccs.nsw.edu.au

Website: www.coffsccs.nsw.edu.au

Week 9 of 11 Term 1

Newsletter Date 21 March 2016

Reflection

This is the first of two short weeks in a row at school. The reason for this, of course, is the Easter break – an opportunity for, among other things, reflection. People look forward to Easter as an opportunity to get away for a short break, spend time with family and friends, catch up on tasks around the home and all sorts of other things.

It does, however, give a perfect opportunity to live at a slower pace for a few days and to use this time to reflect on how the year is going and, more importantly, how our lives are going. We are immensely blessed, but it is easy for us to be blinded to this by the onrush of tasks and responsibilities that can swamp us in our everyday lives.

Of all our blessings, the central one is that God loves us. While we struggle and find that we are not good enough, He loves us enough to send His Son to die for us when this is actually a consequence that we deserve. This death did not finish Him, though. It brought about victory over death as He rose from the dead and victory over all of our sin and our struggles that we wouldn't have been able to deal with any other way.

It is good to have the time over Easter to reflect afresh on our lives and the blessings of God's love that we can see if we only take the time to look and be thankful.

Tuhan memberkati,

Daryl Davey Head of Junior School

Teddy Bear Picnic love



















Week

9



Teddy Bear's Picnic

Our annual Teddy Bear's

Picnic for Kindergarten and Year 5 students took place last Wednesday. Student buddies had a fabulous time playing on the new play equip-



ment and the weather was perfect. Thank you to the teachers for organising such a fabulous event.

For Sale

Honey

from our High
School.
500gr jar - only
\$5.00 each.
This honey is
delicious so don't
miss out.



Information Now Available

Kids Matter

We now have brochures available on a large range of

topics from the KidsMatter website.
As a school, we will be working through this wellbeing program for students. Please call in to the office to pick up the current brochures if you are interested. Brochures will change as the program progresses.

Student Banking over Easter

A reminder that this week is Easter, and Good Friday and Easter Monday are Public Holidays. Therefore, we will not have Commonwealth Student Banking until next week.

Also, don't forget to claim your rewards after 10 deposits, as stocks do run out quickly. Spare reward cards are available from the office.



Disabled Parking

New CAPA area

The End Is Near..!

Parents, when picking up students after school, please do not park in the Disabled parking spot in front of Community Care Options, even if it's only for a few minutes. We suggest you register for gate pickup instead.

The new area for Creative and Performing Arts is now well underway. There will be an outdoor stage, mirrors and dress up storage for performances. The recent removal of 3 large water



tanks has made this space available for our outdoor theatre, and we're very excited to see it take shape. Fri 25/3 Good Friday holiday
Mon 28/3 Easter Monday holiday
Fri 1/4 - Run 4
Membantu
Mon 4/4 - Tue 5/4World of Maths K-5
Wed 6/4 - School
Photo Day
Fri 8/4 - Last day
Term 1
Tue 26/4 - First day
Term 2